Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Erin Rose

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

I am not sure I understand why there is an increase being proposed. Personally, I already pay more for distribution
of electricity than I do consumption on a monthly basis. Electricity is a necessity and adding another $72 per year to
people who are already strapped with all costs rising, is frustrating and exhausting, especially when the CEO makes
500K to 1.5 million a year. It may not seem like a large increase to some, but for many it is. People on fixed
incomes are in a difficult position already and this just adds extra burden on them.



